
Dear friends, colleagues and collaborators of Prof. J. Pozela, 

This year Prof. Juras Pozela would be 90 years old.  Juras Pozela, who passed away in 
November 2014, was one of the most outstanding personalities in Lithuanian scientific 
community. He was a prominent physicist, organizer of science and public man, the founder and 
also the first and long-time director of the Semiconductor Physics Institute, a leading academic 
research institution in Lithuania and an important international science centre. Prof. J. Pozela 
was vice-president and president of the Lithuanian Academy of Sciences for many years, and 
also the former member of the Parliament of Lithuania. During his entire scientific life he was an 
active author (and, for some time, editorial board member) of Lithuanian Journal of Physics. The 
editorial board of LJP decided to pay tribute to Prof. J. Pozela as a physicist by dedicating one 
issue of the journal in 2015 to his memory. Hereby, we send the e-mails to all his colleagues 
and collaborators asking to participate in this commemoration by submitting the paper with 
original scientific results (preferably related to semiconductor physics) to our special issue.  The 
deadline for submission is September 2015. Lithuanian Journal of Physics 
(http://www.lmaleidykla.lt/ojs/index.php/physics; http://www.itpa.lt/~lfd/Lfz/LFZ.html) is a peer-
reviewed open-access research quarterly, published by the Lithuanian Academy of Sciences. Its 
impact factor in 2013 was 0.456. 

Best regards, 

Evaldas Tornau 

Editor-in-Chief of LJP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


